
I vehemently oppose this proposed bill. Giving each town or city the right to set the 
guidelines as to how the property you own can be used. This will not work! It will only 
create an unfair method that people will be forced to manipulate in order to survive. The 
state needs to step up and put one fair law in place that we all can follow. 
Sincerely 
Anthony Antonelli 
11 Leonard Drive 
Harrisville, RI 
 


